BOWE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Memo

To: Mary MacMichael

From: Craig Stephenson

Date: May 27, 2022

Re: Additional Approval of Sponsors of Co-Curricular Activities 2021-2022

school year.

I am requesting that Choir be ratified for 2021-2022 school year. Katherine Baer resigned from the district and Rachel Johns took over the position. She held her first choir practice on Monday, February 28, 2022.

The following should be approved by the Board of Education for reimbursement:

1. <u>Choir</u> Rachel Johns